
A TRIBUTE 

This issue of the Alberta Law Review is de­
dicated to Professor D. T. Anderson, who after 
ten years of dedicated service will leave The 
University of Alberta in 1971. His many con­
tributions, sometimes unacknowledged, have 
had far reaching effects. All who knew him 
will miss his valuable guidance. 

During his tenure at Alberta, Professor 
Anderson has served on almost every faculty 
committee, from Admissions, and Curriculum, 

to the present Building Committee. In order to do so, he has given 
freely of his own time. In addition to many Faculty obligations, 
Professor Anderson has served on many University bodies as the 
representative of the Faculty of Law. He was also one of the 
principal forces in the formation of the Institute of Law Research 
and Reform, and has served on the Institute Board since its in­
ception. Professor Anderson has provided support for the practis­
ing bar both through his constant resourcefulness on matters of 
academic interest, and as a member of the ad hoc Committee on 
Continuing Legal Education. 

Students in the Faculty of Law always found Professor Ander­
son's door open and found him willing to discuss problems and 
give guidance where possible. Professor Anderson remained per­
sonally interested in his students throughout his tenure at Alberta. 

In the history of the Alberta Law Review, Professor Anderson 
showed keen interest and concern for the Review, always ready 
to provide advice when sought. His unassuming modesty left 
many of his contributions unknown and unacknowledged. 

The Review extends to Professor Anderson the best of wishes 
in his new position, positive in the belief that it will prove 
satisfying and rewarding, both academically and personally. 


